
 

 

      Upper Primary’s Got Talent 2024  

                 It’s all about … 

      TOLERANCE! 
Dear valued parents and precious students,   

We would like to invite you to Upper Primary’s Got Talent 2024 in Dales 
Hall at ‘Ramses College for Girls’ on Wednesday April 24, 2024 from 6 to 
9 pm. 

We hope this year’s theme would be unforgettable as it revolves around the 
importance of accepting differences, building friendships and avoiding hurtful 
criticism.     

Join us and celebrate the students’ creativity after a long year of hard work and 
perseverance.  

Come and encourage our young ladies and gentlemen to 
adopt better attitudes and become better individuals.  
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